PPRA ADVERTISEMENT

SECURITY SERVICES REQUIRED BY 
High Commission of Pakistan, Kuala Lumpur Malaysia
 
Well reputed Registered Companies having adequate capability are invited to submit sealed bids to provide security to the High Commission of Pakistan (132 Jalan Ampang, 50450, Kuala Lumpur) on or before 14 June 2024.

The High Commission reserves the right to accept or reject any or all bids. 
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